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11th December 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Yr 7 Remote Online Learning  
 
As you are aware we contacted you recently to request a period of self-isolation for your child.  It 
would be really useful to gather feedback from parents and carers around our remote online 
learning provision.  This was the first instance we were able to roll out remote learning to groups.  It 
would be helpful to hear how your child found the experience, positive or negative, and suggestions 
for improvements in the future.  
 
We appreciate your time in doing this.  Please email comments to: bsaddington@elycollege.co.uk   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Miss S Rayner  
Vice Principal  
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